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Update battery charger LE2.3E
Due to a product replacement at our supplier, we have been using modified battery cells (xIr) in our
wiIBT battery packs (M0125349.04) since 2019.

Use, handling and material number of the battery pack were not changed.

Identification can be done via serial number — modified battery packs are labeled “AXnnnn“
(previously ,Annnnn®).

Feedback from first deployment required modifications to the software of the charger. The modification
requires hardware LE2.3E with serial number 102180 or higher (production year after 2010). The use
of older chargers is not recommended.

Without updating the software, it can happen that the battery pack cannot be charged again after a
discharging process. A current consumption of the battery cells outside the allowed tolerances will
abort the charging process.

Without additional handling, the battery pack will not be usable anymore.
This behavior happens sporadically and was not detected during original compatibility tests.

The solution requires a software update, containing two parts:

1) Charger LE2.3E firmware update
and the modified software

2) Akkutool V3.02

The required software is provided at our Download-Center at:

www.durr.com/en/service/filling-technology/download-center - Software - wibt Akkutool

The package is protected by “Akkutool*.

In case of further questions, please contact Support.Somac@durr.com




